Dear Parents/Guardians:

December is here and with it comes all the excitement of the holiday season.  Our school is looking forward to recognizing the various celebrations our families celebrate by naming them on our front bulletin board.  Please visit our school website this coming week to see a photo.  
Thank you to our student leadership group for promoting a food drive to support the 10,000 Tonight Food Drive sponsored by our secondary schools.  We welcome your non-perishable food donations as well as on-line monetary donations.  Your support will be meaningful to families in our community, while teaching our students about the importance of giving.

Seamless Day Registration 
Kindergarten families who are interested in the Seamless Day Childcare option that is beginning at our school in January 2022 should submit their registration information as soon as possible.  Spots for this program are limited.  If you need further information or have questions, please contact Mrs. Krusekopf or Mrs. DeLeenheer.  

COVID-19 Vaccination for Children 
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Millstream Leadership Team December Campaign Info!

MILLSTREAM FOOD DRIVE

The Millstream Leadership Team has been hard at work preparing for our December campaign.  We have decided to team up with the leadership team at Belmont and participate in their 10,000 Tonight Food Drive for the Goldstream Food Bank.  This will be done in lieu of our traditional family holiday sponsorship program.  Donations can be made using your School Cash Account under “Millstream Food Drive.”

Goldstream Gazette - Letters to Santa
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Catchment Update from the School Board Office

Dear Families, 
In September 2022, revised school catchment boundaries will take effect in School District 62.  The change in boundary catchment lines is to support the growth in our district and alleviate overcrowding in some of our schools. In the coming years, there will be additional new schools opening at all levels. 
Currently, our school is not involved in a boundary change for September 2022, but some of our families may be affected by the change.
How will this catchment change affect my child? 
A few of our families currently reside at an address that is not in our catchment.  This can be for many reasons including being transferred to our school due to their home school reaching capacity. 
If your child receives an email in December confirming that your catchment school can accept you, you have a few options. If you would prefer to have your child remain at their current out of catchment school for next September, there will be an online District process to follow. Parents/ Guardians will need to indicate their request for their child to remain at their current school by filling in a School Change Request (SCR). This process will open on January 4th and will close on January 14th, 2022, prior to our regular registration week. Transportation will be available to students who require service to an “in-catchment” school only unless you have been directed to another school due to overflow.  Parents will be notified about the outcome of this request in late-January.
If your family does not receive an email and you have a child who has been moved to an out of catchment school, your in-catchment school may still not have the space for your child.  In this case, you could fill out a School Change Request form beginning January 24, 2022 to request getting back into your in-catchment school if space permits.
**IMPORTANT NOTE- NEW CHANGE: As of January 2022, all new students including those registering for Kindergarten for September 2022 will be directed to attend their catchment school. Sibling registration requests at out of catchment schools will not be granted. 
Still have questions?  If you have any questions about these exciting new changes, please email catch62@sd62.bc.ca  or visit our School District website at www.sd62.bc.ca 
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December Parent Meeting and Education Series 
Hello Community Partners:
We are hosting a free meeting for Parents of Elementary and Primary Schools on Thursday December 9th from 12 pm - 1:30 pm.
The presentation is called “Beyond Behaviours: When Is It More? ** Karen Peters, Mom, Counsellor and speaker for this series talks about parenting using an analogy of a swimming pool and how some families seem to be struggling and spending more time treading water in the deep end.
Details: When our kids are having a hard time, or we are seeing something for the first time, we might wonder what’s going on? In this video conversation, a parent and counsellor talk about the developmental stages of children, what are typical behaviours, and how do we know when something more might be going on. This conversation is for all families and caregivers who feel like they are parenting in the deep end of the swimming pool or are just wondering what they can do when it feels like more. Join us for a 40 minute video followed by a group discussion.
Date & Time: Thursday December 9th, 12:00 pm - 1:30 pm
Register: http://www.familysmart.ca/events
Cost: Free
Watch now: Beyond Behaviour What It Looks Like Ages 4 - 8: https://youtu.be/pilkjOVOVaM
Also Available for viewing: 
When Anxiety Shows up as Anger: https://youtu.be/Sk7b45uMxn0
Beyond Behaviour: What It Looks Like Ages 9 -13: https://youtu.be/paAcC1wWI_s
Beyond Behaviour: What It Looks Like Ages 13+: https://youtu.be/8KPdXLTnw9M
FamilySmart helps parents of children who are struggling with any kind of mental health issue. We offer one on one support and navigation of helpful resources online or in the community.  We are a free service and we do not have a wait list.  If you want to set up an appointment email Lisa.Tate@FamilySmart.ca
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PAC News

Popcorn Day Reminder

The last day to order popcorn (for Dec 13th) through Munch-a-lunch, is December 6th. Please do not delay and get your orders in soon.

We are still looking for parent support and volunteers to keep popcorn day running, and if you are able to be at the school between 1:30-3pm one Monday a month to deliver bins of popcorn to the classroom, your help is greatly needed! If you can please get in touch with me via email.

Take care and stay safe!

Ash
PAC President
millstreampac@gmail.com

Ongoing Fundraisers:

You can Donate to the PAC directly:  Click DONATE. Specify "Millstream PAC" in the Message Box. Print Tax Receipt.

PENINSULA CO-OP: Use Member #13999. The rebate goes to Millstream PAC. (~$4,000 last year!!)

COBS BREAD: Mention' Millstream Elementary' when purchasing from Cobs Millstream. 5% commission on all sales.

Do you have a fundraising idea or want to help in a future campaign? Please contact: Angela angelamorehouse21@gmail.com 


Join the Facebook Group: Millstream PAC Facebook Group
 
ORDERING IS OPEN FOR THE FALL SESSIONS OF HOT LUNCH!!
Dec. 17th, Dad's Soup and Sandwich (orders close 10pm Dec. 10th) 🍲
To order, go to: https://munchalunch.com/


Thank you,

The Millstream Team  
